GSAS addendum to Nov board meeting  11/01/2005

At last! Actual contact with TFH regarding my address change AND club advertising! Let’s talk about what to say at the next meeting. Happy Halloween!
Susan
-----Original Message-----
From: Jennifer Dondero [mailto:jdondero@tfh.com] 
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2005 11:39 AM
To: welenofsky@comcast.net
Subject: RE: Address Change for Susan Welenofsky
Hello Ms. Welenofsky,

The proper changes have been made to your Tropical Fish Hobbyist Magazine account – Thank you! 

Also, in regards to your inquiry regarding club advertising. TFH is always more than happy to add club information into our Meeting Place at no charge to the organization. Please let me know what you would like to have written about your club. I will add it to our monthly meeting place as well as to our website.

If you have any other questions please feel free to contact me at anytime.

Regards,

Jennifer Dondero
Jennifer Dondero
Circulation Assistant
Tropical Fish Hobbyist Magazine
The Leading Aquarium Magazine for over Half a Century
One TFH Plaza
Third and Union Avenues
Neptune City, NJ 07753
800-631-2188 ext. 143
fx 732-988-9635 
JDondero@TFH.com
This TFH Publications & Nylabone Products (“TFH”) communication (including attachments) contains private, confidential, privileged and/or proprietary information intended solely for the recipient(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If received in error, we apologize and ask that you please immediately notify the sender by toll free call to 1-800-631-2188, permanently delete this communication from your computer and destroy any printed copies. Thank you. Any views expressed herein by anyone associated with TFH are not necessarily those of TFH unless signed by a corporate officer. TFH’s policy is that no contracts, agreements or legally binding understandings may be memorialized solely by an e-mail communication.
From: "Susan Welenofsky" <welenofsky@comcast.net>
To: <editor@tfh.com>
Subject: Address Change for Susan Welenofsky
Date: Thu, 27 Oct 2005 16:19:13 -0700
X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook, Build 10.0.6626
X-OriginalArrivalTime: 27 Oct 2005 23:19:24.0501 (UTC) FILETIME=[DE63D850:01C5DB4C]

Dear TFH:

I have had a three year subscription, and I have moved a few times, with big aquariums….I missed last December’s issue and calendar. I am having to move from my Lynnwood apartment due to mold contamination!! (Not my fault). Please send all magazines to my new apartment at 13510 North Creek DR, Apt. E-405, Mill Creek, WA 98012. 

I am on the board for the Greater Seattle Aquarium Society, and we would like to advertise in your club section. Please advise how much, if any to advertise. 

Sincerely,

Susan Welenofsky

425-442-8692
--
David E. Boruchowitz
Editor-in-Chief, Tropical Fish Hobbyist Magazine
editor@tfh.com
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